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The last Loughton Wombles outing was on Saturday 23 

March 2024, meeting at the Loughton Town Council office 

and splitting into two groups.:- one litter picking Englands 

Lane down towards Debden Lane and the other litter 

picking Hillyfields towards Pyles Lane.  As you can see from 

the photos a successful morning’s work. 

 

It was the first outing for Juliet and her son Harvey who 

recently joined Loughton Wombles, they said they really 

enjoyed it and thought we are a lovely group of people. 

Harvey is volunteering in Loughton Wombles as part of his 

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze award – Good Luck! 

 

Our next litter pick will be this Saturday 20 April.  Group 1 -

Stephen’s group will meet at the corner of Marles Croft at 

10.30am and litter pick along Oakwood Hill towards 

Langston Road (rubbish bags to be left on the corner of 

Marles Croft). Group 2 – Mark’s group will meet at the 

corner of Rookwood Avenue and Willingale Road at 10am 

and litter pick along the brook (bags to be left on the grass 

verge on the corner of Rookwood Avenue and Willingale 

Road). 

 

80th Anniversary of Normandy Landings – Beacon 

Lighting 

Please diarise Thursday 6 June 2024 at 9.30pm, we invite 

you to come along and Womble at this event with your 

family and friends to see the Beacon Lighting at the top of 

Hillyfields as part of the national commemoration for the 80th 

Anniversary of the Normandy Landings.   

Once again, we thank you for your great support. You 
really make a difference. 

 

Regards     Debbie & Mark 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


